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For more information about this workshop, please contact Levetra.Pitts@nerc.net

The NERC System Planning Impacts of DER Working Group (SPIDERWG) is currently conducting a triennial 
review of the Reliability Guideline on UFLS Program Design in the context of increasing Distributed Energy 
Resource (DER) penetration. The NERC Reliability and Security Technical Committee (RSTC) has authorized 
the guideline to be posted for a public comment period lasting 45 days, from March 17, 2025, to 
May 1, 2025. Additionally, a survey has been created to assess the guideline's effectiveness.

As part of this review, once you complete the effectiveness survey, you will receive a link to the comment 
matrix, where you can submit any feedback, you have about the guideline.
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